CLUB

COUNCIL ON DAIRY CATTLE BREEDING

MEMORANDUM

To: CDDR Member Organizations
From: Joao Durr, CDCB CEO

Date: March 21, 2016

Subject: CDDR genomic data access

The CDCB staff has been regularly requested by CDDR members to send genomic data (genotypes) of
animals under their control to third parties. Although this practice has been accommodated as a favor in
the past, it is our understanding that is not covered by the Material License Agreement signed between the

CDCB and NAAB.

Therefore, effective immediately, the CDCB will no longer provide genotypes on behalf of CDDR
members. The respective genotyping laboratories are equipped to perform this task and should be

contacted instead.

Thank you for your understanding.
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